

PAUL A. YOUNG MAYOR

ATTN:

To: City of Memphis Employees

From: Melvin Jamerson, Director

Date: October 11, 2024

Subject: Upcoming Road Closures

ATTENTION:

The City of Memphis will resume construction at the Civic Center Plaza starting on Monday, October 14th, 2024.

As a result of this, the following streets will be closed:

Adams Ave (Westbound): 7am-4pm 2nd St to Front St (Eastbound) 11am-5pm

During this time, we ask that you avoid these areas and refer to alternative routes in order to reach the OCH garage. We thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we continue the beautification of our beloved Civic Center Plaza.